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As a constituent of the Southern Highlands I am writing to oppose the development of the Plasrefine Recycling 
Facility in Moss Vale. 

I join with thousands of others to support the fact that this is an inappropriate site.As well documented in the 
media,online & at public meetings the environmental implementations will be damaging & profound not only in 
the Southern Highlands but to those cities,Sydney & Wollongong,whose water is sourced from Warragamba 
Dam where produced contaminants  would flow. 

Due to it’s proposed proximity to residential homes & a nearby child care facility there will undoubtedly be 
health implications.Industrial noise,which will no doubt emanate from the site,will be exacerbated by  the 
continual noise of heavy trucks coming into & out of the site. 

A great concern to me is reportedly the 2 individuals driving this  

 have had no previous experience in implementing an industry of this nature.In effect this would be an 
experiment unleashed on a community who simply want to live healthily & peacefully in a rural setting. 

While it has been acknowledged by  the community that refining of plastics is necessary a site which has less 
environmental & social implications,implemented by experienced practitioners, would be preferential. 

Thank you for reading this submission. 

 
 

 




